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Reply-To: SPS@sewardschools.org
To: "Williams, Craig" <craig.williams@sewardschools.org>

Notification from: Seward Public Schools ADMIN

Dear Parents/Guardians

Our Covid positivity rate of students and staff this week continues to be low. This is a downward trend we hope to see
continue in the coming weeks and months.The Four Corners Risk Dial stayed the same as last week at 1.83 which is in
yellow. We continue to monitor our numbers very closely and appreciate the continued support from the students and parents
as we do all that we can to keep our students and staff safe.

Have a great weekend!

Dr. Fields
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